Dear Students, Parents and Families, 

I am very excited for the beginning of the school year! The year will have many exciting opportunities for you (and your families) to grow academically, socially and personally at Hartford. 

I will be working with you in your language arts and math block, so always know that I am there for you. If you have any questions and need any additional support, please make sure you communicate with me. My job is you; please do not feel that you do not have support or someone to talk to if you need it.
Classroom Goals & Expectations

As the teacher, I cannot make anyone learn. That has to come from you. I am hoping and expecting that together we can motivate each other to improve ourselves by doing the following: 

· Come to class prepared and ready

· Have a positive attitude and be willing to work 
· Work the best that you can

These appear simple, but on certain days it may be difficult. Remember we all determine the end result. If we work hard and have a positive attitude, positive things are more likely to occur in our lives. 

Language!
Language! is a reading and writing curriculum designed for struggling readers, writers and spellers. This class is for students who were not proficient on last year’s WKCE, and were identified as needing more reading strategies to improve their reading abilities. 

With this curriculum, the students are engaged in activities working on building skills in phonemic awareness and phonics, word recognition and spelling, vocabulary and morphology and grammar and usage.

Grading: 
You will be graded daily by giving yourself a grade based on how well you worked in class based on a 0-4 scale (4 being the best.) There will also be assessments given weekly focusing on skills worked on in class. You will also have to complete a reading and writing homework assignment for the week. You are expected to read 30-45 minutes a day, record a brief summary of what was read and write a one-page paper with several prompts to choose from. Here is a break-down of weekly points: 

· Individual daily scores (30% of your grade) 
· Weekly assessments(60% of your grade)
· Homework (10% of your grade)
I have a great feeling about this school year; I know it is going to be exciting for us all! If you have any questions or concerns, please know that you can always email (clinesl@milwaukee.k12.wi.us) or call (906-4773). I would love to hear from you! 

Sara Cline

Special Education Teacher

Hartford University School 

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
I have read the syllabus with my parents and understand the expectations. 


Student’s Signature





Parent’s Signature
